
Request a Transcript – Class of 2022 
 

Merrill F. West High School has partnered with Parchment, a leader in eTranscript exchange. 

Class of 2022 students simply request a transcript and designate the academic institution, organization 

or individual that they would like to receive it. Users will be notified when their request is complete and 

can also track the status of their request or view a saved copy of their transcript. 

 

The final transcript will be available starting June 6, 2022.  Signing up is easy – simply go to  the 

link below.  https://www.parchment.com/u/registration/5485/account 
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